
 

FRIENDS of RIPON GRAMMAR SCHOOL  

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
The FRGS support the educational experience of children within School by fundraising 
through e.g. raffles, social events, providing refreshments at School Drama Productions, 
Concerts and other School events and, the 200 Club Monthly Prize Draw. Details of all 
our events can be found on the School website, the FRGS facebook page and on email 
updates and newsletters. It is ONLY with your support that we can provide the funds 
needed to enhance the school experience for ALL our children. 

 

I am interested in:        Please tick 

  

Becoming a committee member           □ 
(We meet every 4-6 weeks during term time, are a friendly bunch and always looking for new ideas) 

Helping serve refreshments at events from time to time       □ 
Please state if you are available during the daytime or evenings 

Baking for events from time to time            □ 
Provide or help source occasional raffle prizes         □ 
Helping with event promotion                □ 
(Designing posters, literature, newsletters and any other publicity you can think of!)   
Be on a sub-committee to help with specific events        □ 
(Raffle, ball or other larger event) 

Help with accessing matched funding or grant applications          □ 
Join the 200 Club – £15 per number per year (maximum 20 numbers per person) 

Monthly prize draw £50 1st prize, £25 2nd prize          □   
Gift Aid, maximising other forms of financial assistance or anything else!  
Please make a suggestion.      
  

Additionally, we would really welcome your help. 

My email address is: ……………………………………………………………………….……............ 
 
My name: ……………………………………………………………………….…………………………  
 
My child’s/children’s name(s) and year(s)………………………………….…………………………. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Please return this form to Mrs Kinread at School reception or by email to friends@ripongrammar.com.      
A copy of this form is available to download from FRGS pages of the School website. 
 
Your email address will only be used to contact you with regards to the options you have ticked above. If 
at anytime you wish to be removed from the email list you can send an email requesting removal. 

This year we have accepted a slightly different but exciting challenge, in that we 
are working with School to fund the refurbishment of two classrooms. The 
fundraising target for this project is £15,000.  The Grand Summer Prize Draw raffle 
will be the starting point of our fundraising.  A few tickets are included in this pack 
– if you can please return your ticket stubs and help us reach our target. 


